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The school does not use Biometric Data to collect data about the children. Were the school 

to wish to collect Biometric Data, then the following publication would be used in order to 

ensure that the school complies with the appropriate guidance: Protection of biometric 

information of children in schools. This is available at:  

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_da

ta/file/1092507/Biometrics_Guidance_July_2022.pdf 
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